
March 2020 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Spring Parade 
Nursery/Primary 1/Primary 2 Children 
 
You are invited to attend our short Spring Parade on Wednesday 1 April 2020 in 
the school hall.  As space is limited we can only accommodate one adult per 
family.  All primary classes will perform at both parades. 
 
Morning and 2.1/2 day nursery children (Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday 
am) will perform at the 11.00am performance. 
 
Afternoon and 2.1/2 day nursery children (Wednesday pm, Thursday, Friday) 
will perform at the 2.00pm performance. 
 
Nursery children will be given the relevant performance ticket by their key worker. 
 
We invite parents of P1 and P2 children who do not have a sibling in 
nursery to indicate below their preference for a ticket either for the morning or 
afternoon performance, and return to school by 13 March 2020.  For Health and 
Safety reasons ticket allocation requires to be distributed equally across both 
performances.  If a performance is over subscribed you may be allocated a ticket 
for the alternative performance.  Please note tickets are issued one per family on 
a first come first served basis. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

   Mrs McLaughlin 

Acting Principal Teacher 

Spring Parade – Wednesday 1 April 2020 

 

Please Indicate Your Preference Below. 
 

I wish one ticket for the morning performance. 
 

OR 
 

I wish one ticket for the afternoon performance 
 
Child’s Name: ______________________________  Class: _________ 
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